
                                                                 

 

Click here to participate in the new October & November question of the 
month! Don’t miss out on PIFB’s next newsletter – SUBSCRIBE HERE! 

September 2020  
Question of the Month 

  

 

 
 

What do you expect to happen to your family business? 
 

 

The September results show that 100% of businesses plan on continuing the family business for the next 
generation, 44% by gifting the business to successors and 56% by selling the business to successors.  
  

October & November’s question of the month inquires about the industry of your family business. As always, 
we will continue to post resources and webinars for farm, family, and small businesses to our PIFB Homepage 
and our Upcoming Events page as they become available. Don’t miss out on our latest newsletter, focused on 
family business research.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://ag.purdue.edu/agecon/PIFF/Pages/questions.aspx
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https://ag.purdue.edu/agecon/fambiz/Pages/home.aspx
https://ag.purdue.edu/agecon/fambiz/Pages/events.aspx
https://ag.purdue.edu/agecon/fambiz/Pages/newsletters.aspx

